
March 12, 2019 BAHC Meeting Minutes 
In Attendance
Glen Schimmelpfennig Darin Graber, Elaine Graber, Jim Revel, Jim Thornton, Jon Hanson, Paul Evans & Keith Mott was present by video.
President & Delegate, Darin Graber called the meeting to order at 7:35pm.
The Minutes from January 8th Meeting were approved as submitted
Reports/ Comments by Elected Officers:
	Vice President, Keith Mott nothing to report
Secretary, Jim Revel nothing to report
	Treasurer, Jim Thornton reported cash on hand is $4,440.51
	Membership, Jim Thornton said we have 44 members and 33 have paid
Webmaster, Jon Hanson, will be putting all our activities as well as those from the WMJR & BMCU on the website. He is working with Keith Mott on Wordpress.org to run parallel & eventually replace our current web site.
Activities Chairman, Dil Strasser absent
Newsletter: Darin suggested that Jim Revel investigate with Craig Mossberg and to consider doing the Newsletter in April.
Club Bylaws and Articles: , Jim Revel, agreed to write up suggested changes to Articles & Bylaws that need to be recorded or stated in the next minutes.  
Events & Increased participation: Darin Graber, said we have paid for 8 cars for Autorama for $400 with $200 to be returned by the WMJR as they hope to enter 4 cars. 3/21 is load in day and 3/24 is exit day Darin plans to put the events including tech sessions on Facebook. Jim Revel plans to organize a trip to Mirror Lake when it opens and on to Evanston, WY for an overnight piggy backing trip with the WMJR & BMCU. , Keith Mott, will report further on the upcoming Logan Car Show to see if anyone cares to participate.
Meetings & Parties, they were voted to continue to be held bi-monthly and parties to be scheduled as we get closer. 
BAHC Hats: Darin displayed the artwork to be utilized for hats which was agreed upon with a minor change. He plans to obtain prices and obtain interest.
Club’s coffers: It was suggested they be used to increase participation & membership.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The next meeting was set for May 14th. 
